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PRESS RELEASE 

The Tamil Nadu Public Service Commission consequent to the 

verification of certificates uploaded by the candidates in respect of the posts 

included in Combined Civil Services Examination – I (Group – I Services), 

notified vide Commissions Notification No.04/2024, dated 28.03.2024, it is 

found that some of the candidates have not uploaded / partially uploaded / 

certain defects noticed in the certificates uploaded. 

In order to provide final opportunity to the respective candidates they are 

informed through sms, e-mail and Memorandum (available on the Commission 

website) to upload the requisite certificates/ documents mentioned in the 

Memorandum through the OTR upto 02.11.2024 (11.59 PM). Failure to 

upload the certificates will result in summarily rejection of such applications. 
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